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PDF | New Zealand recreational hunting interests have argued
that the larger 1 Feral deer species established in New
Zealand include Red deer (Cervus elaphus Rosenberger & Loomis
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This is a journal covering three years of hunting deer in New
Zealand and the journey of teaching and learning to hunt with
my dog 'Tia'. A little about deer.
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Recreational hunting for big game species, which include deer,
pigs (Sus scrofa), chamois (Rupicapra.

New Zealand Journal of Ecology () 24(1): 18 age and sex
distribution of red deer constituting a comprehensive record
of all recreational hunting.

We provide our hunters with premium access to our vast
privately-owned high country property, offering Red Stag
hunting, Chamois, Fallow Buck, Goat and Ram.

At present there are c. wild deer in New Zealand. These are
pursued by c. 37 hunters who spend more than $20 million
annually to harvest c.
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The story of the author's efforts, spread over many years, to
prove conclusively that moose still live in the remote wilds
of fiordland. A continuation to Ronald Carter's earlier book
of the same name that brings the story of New Zealand yachting
forward from the s to the time of publication. Essays
introduce each year of his career and, along with biographical
sketches of other key figures in this golden era of middle
distance running, provide a rich sporting contest.
DesignatedVolumeII,butstandsalonefortheperiodcovered.Thehistoryof
The Birth and evolution of our national game. The publication
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the individual and institutional members of the New Zealand
Ecological Society.
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